
  

 

 

  
 

   
 

 

       

 

 

      
   

 
  

 
      

       
 

  

  
 

HSMV 
FLORIDA HIGHWAY SAF~ AND MOTOR VEHICLES 

INFORMATION NOTICE 
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE: 06/11/24 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO 24-014 

SUBJECT: Increase in Mail Fee Effective July 14, 2024 

Overview: 

Effective July 14, 2024, the U.S Postal Service (USPS) will increase postage costs for letter-sized 
mail. The cost increase will go from $0.64 to $0.69. 

Details: 

As a result of the USPS postage rate increase, Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor 
Vehicles (FLHSMV) will update the postage fees for issuance systems. The mail fee charged to 
mail a decal, MD – Decal Mailing Fee, will increase to $0.95. 

Conclusion: 

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Center. 
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